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Principal’s Memo

April 26,2018
“ASB” — Where Faith is Nurtured and Futures will grow.”

To: Parents and Guardians of Academy Student
From: Mrs. Elizabeth Palascak, Principal ’(zp sl

The month of May will arrive shortly with all of its warmth (we hope) and beauty and we
are officially winding down the school year. Your children have blossomed and grown so
much in this past year! Did you notice the butterflies on the cross in the church
sanctuary? During our retreat day on Holy Thursday, each of your children colored and
placed it on the cross as a symbol of their growth and change. What an exciting year it
has been!

. Since returning from Easter break, we have been and will continue to be in a frenzy of

activities. Our Student Council led us in a weeklong celebration of Earth Day concluding
tomorrow with Arbor Day when we will plant a tree — donated to us by Maria’s Garden
Center — thus contributing in-a small way to taking care of our earth. Yesterday our
students participated in our annual Social Studies Fair showcasing their expanded
knowledge of a particular person, place or thing. Thank you to all of our parents and
extended families for attending and supporting our children!

On Wednesday, our children’s musical talents will be on display as all grades perform in
our spring concert at 1:00PM and 7:00PM. The following Wednesday, the 9", our Band
and Choir concert will take place at the same times previously mentioned. :

Next Saturday, May 5th, our 8" graders will be receiving the sacrament of Confirmation
as a preparation for them to move into another phase of their lives, high-school, and be
members of the Catholic church as young adults living out and being witnesses to their
faith in the days and years to come. Soon after that, the following Saturday, we will
witness our 2" graders receiving the sacrament of the Eucharist for the very first time.
These two events certainly solidify in our minds just how important a Catholic school
education is!

We look forward to having a “Morning with Mom” on either the 9" or the 10™ to
celebrate Mother’s Day. Your RSVP is due on Monday, please!

On behalf of all the teachers, staff and students of the Academy, I would personally like
.to thank all of the members and board of the PSSG for all of their efforts and hard work
on behalf of our students this year. No matter what capacity you helped in, all of your



time and efforts are truly appreciated!! However, we still need you to volunteer for
various activities that have not ended. We sincerely appreciate any time you can give at
our lunch and recess this month of May and the first week of June.

Please continue to refer to the May calendar that is in today’s folder for all of the
numerous activities and celebrations taking place!

We are having an Open House during school hours on Tuesday, the 1%, for new families
who may want to see what we are all about. If you know any family members, neighbors
or friends who may be interested in touring our school, encourage them to stop in on
Tuesday!

A Happy and Blessed Mother’s Day to all!

¥
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Field Day

"Hot Dog Lunch Order Form
Friday, May 18th

Hot Dog, Chips, Juice, and Chocolate Chip Granola Bar
| $3.00%*

Student Name

Room #

*Students may only order one lunch

Please return to the cafeteria by 5/10/18
Students must preorder a hot dog lunch or brown bag a lunch and drink
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